
 

 

 
 

 

 

Weeks 5 and 6: These past two weeks our team has gotten closer to 

finishing the chassis of our car. We have just recently completed the 

halo on the car. This completion was not without some struggles though. 

It took a few tries but we finally figured out the right way to cut it to 

make the halo fit perfectly. We have also started cutting our front axle 

and welded many parts on the chassis.   

 

   
 

 

 

 

Next few weeks: Our team will be working on the front and rear axle. 

We are working on making fewer mistakes by taking more precise 

measurements to make sure we are as accurate as possible.  

 

 

 

Justin with what has been 

completed so far as of 10/19/10 
Justin, Jesse, and Amy 

measuring out the lengths of 

the halo 


